
The regular meeting of the Ottumwa 

Bird Club was held Nov. 4th, 1943, in 

the Courier Auditorium with an attendance 

of 38. | | 

Mr. Walter Aikens of the Conservation 

Dept. spoke on "Relatimship of Birds and 

Fish." Many questions were asked by members 

which were very willingly answered by 

Mr. Aikens, 

Pres. Ayres prought up the question 

of bringing a speaker from the Audabon 

Society here and putting on a progran, 

charging admission, He was instructed to 

write for more information and to see what 

- could be done as to a meeting place. etc. 

A reel of pictures from ta Soietywhich could 

be obtained with little expense was also 

discussed, but there wasso much red tape | 

about it, it was finally decided to do nothing 

about it. , 

Meeting adjourned, 


